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Welcome Back! 
 
Welcome back to those returning and welcome to those whose it is 
their first-year here at EDUPRIZE. I look forward to an amazing 
year of learning and helping your child grow.  
 
I have taught for 8 years as a general education teacher! I spent 4 
of those years working as a 1st and 2nd-grade teacher at the 
EDUPRIZE campus in Queen Creek. I then spent 3.5 years teaching 
2nd grade at an elementary school in the Mesa Public School 
District. I returned to EDUPRIZE, but at the Gilbert Campus, to 
teach Special Education.  
 
This is my 5th year at EDUPRIZE Gilbert campus. The first two years 
I worked in special education in grades 2nd-4th. The past 2 years, 
I have supported and mentored teachers new to teaching, as well 
as supported teachers with developing Individualized Education 
Plans. I am lucky to be able to support both students and teachers 
along in their educational journey. I look forward to another 
amazing year full of growth and learning.  
 
My husband and I have 3 amazing children, 1 service dog, and a 
puppy. We love to hike, go camping, travel, and watch soccer. Fun 
fact, I played soccer in college and enjoy coaching my daughter’s 
soccer team.  
 
Amanda Hunt 
amanda.hunt@eduprize.com 
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